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Burgos, Alexander N

From: Snyder, Ashley B
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 4:39 PM
To: Wiggs, Travis C; Rose, Carla
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N
Subject: RE: August RRC Meeting

Great.  Glad to have one thing oƯ my list.  Thank you! 
 
Ashley Snyder 
General Counsel 
NC Department of Labor 
 
Legal Affairs: 919-707-7713 
Direct: 919-707-7715 
 
1101 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1101 
Ashley.Snyder@labor.nc.gov 
 
From: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 4:37 PM 
To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@labor.nc.gov>; Rose, Carla <carla.rose@labor.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: RE: August RRC Meeting 
 
Hey Ashley, 
 
I hope all is well with you.  Yes, that’s correct.  There are no change requests for the August rules. 
 
Good luck getting caught up and back in to your work routine. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Travis C. Wiggs 
Rules Review Commission Counsel 
OƯice of Administrative Hearings 
Telephone: 984-236-1929 
Email: travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov 
 

From: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@labor.nc.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, August 6, 2025 3:54 PM 
To: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov>; Rose, Carla <carla.rose@labor.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: RE: August RRC Meeting 
 
Hi Travis, 
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I hope you’re doing well.  I’m just back from maternity leave and catching up on what’s been going on.  I 
see these rules have been posted as “final” rules on the agenda.  Can you confirm there are no change 
requests or are those still in process? 
 
Thanks, 
 
Ashley Snyder 
General Counsel 
NC Department of Labor 
 
Legal Affairs: 919-707-7713 
Direct: 919-707-7715 
 
1101 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, NC 27699-1101 
Ashley.Snyder@labor.nc.gov 
 
From: Wiggs, Travis C <travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov>  
Sent: Thursday, July 24, 2025 10:49 AM 
To: Snyder, Ashley B <ashley.snyder@labor.nc.gov>; Rose, Carla <carla.rose@labor.nc.gov> 
Cc: Burgos, Alexander N <alexander.burgos@oah.nc.gov> 
Subject: August RRC Meeting 
 

Good morning, 

I’m the attorney who reviewed the rules submitted by the Department of Labor for the August 2025 RRC meeting. 
The RRC will formally review these rules at its meeting on Thursday, August 28, 2025, at 10:00 a.m. The meeting 
will be a hybrid of in-person and WebEx attendance, and an evite should be sent to you as we get close to the 
meeting. If there are any other representatives from your agency who want to attend virtually, please let me know 
prior to the meeting, and we will get evites out to them as well. 

Please submit the rules via email to oah.rules@oah.nc.gov no later than 5pm on August 15, 2025.  The electronic 
copy must be saved as the official rule name  (XX NCAC XXXX).  Please include me on the email.  Let me know if 
you have any questions. 

Thanks,  
 
Travis C. Wiggs 
Rules Review Commission Counsel 
OƯice of Administrative Hearings 
Telephone: 984-236-1929 
Email: travis.wiggs@oah.nc.gov 
 
 

 
Email correspondence to and from this address may be subject to the North Carolina Public Records Law and may be disclosed to third parties by an authorized 
state official. 


